
From: Karen lee weidig   
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 7:01 PM 
To: Rummel, Marsha <district6@cityofmadison.com>; Parks, Timothy 
<TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: NO! developing Fair Oaks 
 
I am completely absolutely opposed to any multi family development of more than two 
stories or which would introduce more than 50 new units to the blocks between Kipp and 
Atwood Av. My neighborhood’s character and density, traffic, noice and so forth would 
all change for the worse with any of the plans now being floated. The hundreds of units 
proposed would create pandemonium. I’ve lived here for the past 30 years for a reason; 
don’t take that away from me. 
Karen lee weidig 
Kar enleew eidig @g mail.com 
cell 608-244-0919 
3113 Lindbergh St. Madison, WI 53704 
 


